
From: Lance, Dee - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 4:10 PM 
To: 'Dave Larsen'; Rozeboom, David B - DNR 
Subject: RE: OW Sport Lien Paperwork 
 

Dave, 
 
The closure committee has reviewed the request for closure.  An official response 
to the closure request will not be provided until the closure fees and lien process 
has been finalized.  However, given the short timeframe to the PECFA sunset, the 
department is authorizing the abandonment of all monitoring wells on-site. 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Dee Lance 
Phone: (715) 421-7862 
Dee.Lance@wisconsin.gov 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Dave Larsen <dlarsen@reiengineering.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 8:52 AM 
To: Lance, Dee - DNR <Dee.Lance@wisconsin.gov>; Rozeboom, David B - DNR 
<David.Rozeboom@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: OW Sport Lien Paperwork 
 
FYI, I am working to get the lien completed and closure fees satisfied.  This 
document was forwarded to Adrian last night.  Anything you can do to move the 
review forward to allow well abandonment would be greatly appreciated.   
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